From: _ on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox

To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Tuesday, 15 September 2020 9:12:38 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 14 September 2020 7:03 PM

To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Mon, 14/09/2020 - 19:03

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type:l am making a personal submission

First Name: Allan

Last Name: Fu

Name Withheld: No

Email: allan.fu@sydney.edu.au

Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2141

Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]

Submission: | strongly suggest keeping the total number of residents in Carter street low as there are not
enough car space already. It is very packed during the office hours now and especially during the large scale
events in the Olympic Park. It isn't reassuring that it is a precinct, if there are no direction connections with the
metro station exits as it supposed to have some commercial builidngs nearby in the future as well.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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